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Consultation with World Church Partners



Further to the discussion held at SRC regarding proposed consultation with World Church partners, this revised outline is brought before the Council.

Purposes:

1. To fully inform our international partners about how the proposed new arrangements for World Church Relationships will work in practice for Partner Churches and the British Methodist Church. 

2. To provide the opportunity for partner churches to be able to engage with this material and to help BMC to ensure that nothing has been missed.

3. To ensure sufficient rigour in the process that partners will have confidence that the implementation of team focus will provide adequate staffing to meet the needs of partners in relationship with the BMC. 

4. To offer the reassurance of our commitment to our international partners and their valued friendship and collaboration through the role of both Partnership Officers and ‘Diplomats’.

5. To assure partners that this process is part of an ongoing conversation.

Processes:

1. The intention is to work with a relational approach.

2. Written information will be shared with Partners. (see resources below) 

3. The initial response for all partners will be in the form of a written questionnaire and this will be supported  with opportunities for telephone conferencing. 

4. Every partner church will be offered the possibility of a face to face meeting to discuss the material. This may be through visits to Britain by partner church leaders or overseas visits by representatives of the BMC. It is recognised that meetings must include members of the CLT, and/or MMS Ireland as well as senior staff. 

5. The final report will be based on qualitative data.

6. The evaluation of the final report will be undertaken by a Council reference group, (to include an MMS officer and a representative from MMS Ireland).

Resources:

1. Information will include 

· background to the process

· an outline of the proposed changes

· clear descriptions of the shape of roles for Partnership Officers and Diplomats. 

2. A sequence of scenarios that suggest ways in which the work will operate under the new structures.

3. A questionnaire will be used to provide a format  for developed written responses.

4. The work will be supported by personnel from the Team Focus Implementation Group.  

Timescale:

Oct 15
Consultation process begins


Dec 15 
Report completed and considered by Council Reference Group

Jan 15
SRC to scrutinise recommendations and give provisional authorisation for recruitment of POs to be integrated into the general recruitment processes

Feb 6-7
Council to give final formal endorsement
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